On December 1, 2024, Heartfulness and AARAMBH MGMIHS hosted the "Granules Green Heartfulness Run," aimed at promoting tree plantation and environmental conservation. The day began with warm-up exercises and a scenic run. After the race, participants were introduced to a guided meditation session. The event culminated in a tree planting activity, leaving everyone with a commitment to the environment.
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